
           April 21, 2020 

Tuesday, April 21, 2020 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 a.m. 

Supervisors Talsma, Cupples and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Talsma presiding. 

Auditor Parrott asked the Supervisors to approve a service contract for the election website hosting 

and support. Parrott said that the new election website would assist the public with election night reporting, 

voter registration, contact information of every elected official in Jasper County, maps of precinct and voting 

districts, printable forms for absentee ballots and voter registration, historical election results and much 

more.   

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Carpenter to approve a contract between Jasper County and 

Neapolitan Labs in the amount of $650 per year for hosting and support of the Auditor’s Election website. 

YEA:  CARPENTER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

Motion by Talsma and seconded by Cupples to allow landowners to farm along the corridor next to 

the stretch of abandoned railroad tracks, located on the west side of Prairie City where the bicycle trail runs. 

YEA:  CARPENTER, CUPPLES, TALSMA      

Motion by Carpenter and seconded Cupples to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 04/14/2020. 

YEA:  CUPPLES, CAREPENTER, TALSMA 

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, April 21, 2020 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA:  CUPPLES, CARPENTER, TALSMA 

 

____________________________________      ____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor           Brandon Talsma, Chairman 


